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Providers Invited to Complete Health Information Exchange 

Small Business Impact Questionnaire by April 22, 2016 

The Nevada Department of Health and Human Services has posted a proposed Health Information Exchange 

regulation and a Small Business Impact Questionnaire at http://dhhs.nv.gov/Programs/HIT/.  Affected businesses 

employing fewer than 150 employees are encouraged to complete the questionnaire by April 22, 2016.  After 

opening the Health Information Technology (HIT) webpage, click on the “Small Business Impact Questionnaire” link 

to download a copy.  Page 1 of the questionnaire provides submission instructions.   
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